
February 2025

Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Saturday of each month at
12:30 PM.

Next meeting is April 5.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennis18@charter.net

Vice President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jbdansby@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Dallen Veazey
954-822-3285
dallenveazey@gmail.com

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:
Wade Calhoun
864-952-9189
calhoun790@charter.net

Safety Officer:
Morgan Pritchard
864-283-2546
morgan.pritchard@att.net

Meeting minutes from February 1, 2025.

Minutes accepted as read.

Treasurer’s report accepted as read.

The club will host a fly-in on April 12 at the club field. Open
to all AMA members. No RSVP is required. There will be a
$5 landing fee that includes lunch. We will pick up pizza to
serve for lunch.

Since many members and officers will be out of town for
the Perry swap meet, there will be no March meeting. The
next meeting will be on April 5.

The annual club workday will be held on March 22.

www.bsrcc.com Page 1 of 1

mailto:dennis18@charter.net
mailto:jbdansby@gmail.com
mailto:dallenveazey@gmail.com
mailto:tortxof@gmail.com
mailto:calhoun790@charter.net
mailto:morgan.pritchard@att.net
https://www.gamarc.com/smsshow

	Information
	Meeting minutes from February 1, 2025.
	Officers

